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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 22, 2023
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958 
MAYOR ADAMS’ STATEMENT ON IMPACT OF RAINBOW BRIDGE EXPLOSION ON NEW YORK CITY
NEW YORK – New York City Mayor Eric Adams released the following statement after an explosion at the Rainbow Bridge in Buffalo, NY, and its impact on New York City:
“The NYPD and our team have been closely monitoring the situation on the ground in Buffalo after an explosion at the Rainbow Bridge, and we’ve already sent NYPD officers upstate to support efforts on the ground. The NYPD and our partners have already enhanced security, and the city is on heightened alert due to the upcoming holiday, so the public will see increased security at locations across New York City, including entry and egress points into and out of the city. We have also reached out to, and are in ongoing communication with, partners from across different levels of government to assist with this effort. Our number one priority is, and always will be, the safety of New Yorkers.
“We will release additional information as it becomes available and will have more information to share this afternoon at our pre-arranged security briefing on the Thanksgiving Day Parade.”
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